
Royal Wootton Bassett & Cricklade Area Board – Wednesday 28 November 2012  

Chairman’s Announcement 

Youth Funding 

 

The Royal Wootton Bassett & Cricklade Area Board has been awarded a budget of £8,894 

to be allocated to local youth-related projects and initiatives in 2012/13. 

Applications for funding are welcome from local youth clubs and groups, or from informal 

groups of 6 or more young people, for projects that will benefit young people in the Royal 

Wootton Bassett & Cricklade Community Area. 

Applications must be received by Wednesday 19 December 2012 and will be considered by 

the Area Board at its meeting on Wednesday 23 January 2013. 

For further information or to obtain an application form, please contact Penny Bell, Royal 

Wootton Bassett & Cricklade Community Area Manager, on 01249 706613 or 

penny.bell@wiltshire.gov.uk  


